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Memo 

 

To: Lesley Riddle, Director of Public Works  

From:  Michael Schmidl, Superintendent  

CC:  Ron Brooks, Treasurer 

Date: March 7, 2016 

Re: Solar lighting & LED installation and Upgrading Though US Communities Contract 

  
 

I would like to propose the following to council for approval.   
 
East First Light Technologies has put together proposals to install Solar lighting at 3 locations and replace 5 HID lights 
with LED fixtures using the US Communities contract # EV2370 (Now OMNIA)  
Products and installation will be provided by GraybaR and Ennis Electric under this contract.  
 
Location # 1     Hyatt Park installing 9 - solar powered Ballard style lights     Total $36,857.97 
 
Location #2      38th Ave. Park installing 7 – solar powered Ballard style and 4 cobra head style lights Total $ 31,879.34 
 
Location #3      Centennial Park & parking lot #1 installing 4 -cobra head style solar lights and 5 – LED flood lights to 
replace 5 HID flood lights.                       Total $ 43,913.07  

 
  
 
Final total of $112,650.38     charge to 70-311-400-5678 


